

St. Vincent's Catholic Primary School

Burnside Road, Dagenham, Essex. RM8 2JN
Email: office@st-vincent.bardaglea.org.uk
Web: www.st-vincent.barking-dagenham.sch.uk
Tel: 020 8270 6695 Fax: 020 8270 6696
Headteacher Mrs C. Scott

Newsletter No 15

Tuesday 19th December 2017

Dear Parents and Children,

As we come to the end of a busy year for our school, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support, and to wish you a happy and blessed Christmas and the spiritual renewal brought by this great season in the Church Year.

I have been completely overwhelmed with Christmas cards, gifts and good wishes and I would like to thank you very much for your generosity.

Christmas Hamper Raffle - the winners were 1st prize – Jenesis , 2nd prize – Elisha, 3rd prize – Joseph.

All families are invited to the Corner House Coffee shop on Saturday 23rd December at 1am to join them in some carol singing. You can dress up in something Christmassy too!

Thank you also to our PTA for your support and hard work this term which is much appreciated by the children parents and staff.

Calendor	Dates for your diary
Monday 1 st January	SCHOOL CLOSED
Tuesday 2 nd January	SCHOOL CLOSED
Wednesday 3 rd January	Children return to school
Thursday 4 th January	
Friday 5 th January	3pm Whole school assembly, parents welcome.
	clubs this week – letters will be sent out for the new term

God Bless all our families, and I wish you a very Happy and Holy Christmas.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C. Scott Headteacher

